
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, September 21, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH: Spaghetti & Meatballs Or 

   Crispy Chicken Patty   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Tariq Radi  

 

 

1. Yearbook is back, in person and better than ever! Come to the first yearbook meeting of 

the year this Thursday, September 23, after school until 4:00. We need photographers, 

digital designers, artists, writers, and more. And we’re always flexible if you’re in a sport 

or another club. So find out what we’re all about on Thursday, after school, in Dr. 

McGovern’s classroom, Room 112. Your advisors will also share a Google Classroom 

code so you can drop Dr. McGovern a note and see the schedule of yearbook meetings. 

Hope to see you Thursday! 

 

 

2. “Solid performance by our 7th/8th grade Boys softball team yesterday vs McClure. A few 

highlights include an over the shoulder catch by Roan J., double play at second by Josh 

C. And Gibson, and a deep fly ball catch by Ignacio R. Solid pitching by Geno and 

Daniel. A few big hits included a triple by George, 2 RBI double by Daniel, and another 

RBI hit to left field by Israel. Although the result was not what we wanted, we played our 

best game and are improving each day! Come out and support our Boys on Thursday at 

Westchester Middle School at 4:15pm. Good luck boys!” 

 

 


